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To Whom It May Concern, 

Kahua O Kaneiolouma 

We are grateful to have Kaneiolouma as our neighbor. We encourage our guests to visit the historic site. It is so 
important that our visitors learn more about the true Hawaii and experience a culturally rich destination. It is our 
honor to send our guests up the street to view the remnants of this ancient Hawaiian Village. 

The complex is so well cared for by Malama O Kaneiolouma. We watch as visitors walk by or park on the side of 
the road to explore the overlook and read the signs. Many times, you will see Rupert or one of his team talking 
story with the visitors. Talking story and experiencing Rupert's love and investment in the preservation of the 
culture is a treat. 

Our condominium homeowners have enjoyed a several group tours led by Po'o Rupert Rowe. They are so 
impressed with the history surrounding the complex. Many of them purchased second homes here at Kiahuna 
because they loved the beach, not knowing much about the neighborhood. They are now impressed that Po'ipu 
has such a rich cultural, historical background thanks to Rupert and the Hui Malama O Kaneiolouma. They 
encourage their family and friends to visit Kaneiolouma and learn more about the area and its significant place in 
Hawaiian History. 

Kaneiolouma is definitely an asset to the Po'ipu area. It sets us apart from other visitor destination areas. We are 
proud to share the cultural and historical heritage of our area with our owners and guests. We look forward to 
continued partnership with Kaneiolouma. 

Me ka l)bia rar o, 

Chris A. Gampon 

11<:?0� 
As���eachhouse Owners 
General Manager 

Kiahuna Homeowners enjoying their tour with Rupert Rowe. 




